
 

Expression of Interest (EOI) 

Services:  Onshore Pipeline Project – Freight Forwarding  

Description: UPI is seeking to identify companies who can provide freight forwarding services for transport of 
oil and gas pipeline equipment from Europe and the United States to delivery to laydown yards in 
the Greater Georgetown area. 

Timeline: Expression of Interest will be issued on 1-March-2023 and is due no later than 14-March-2023  

For information, please visit https://centreguyana.com/opportunities/  

All interested companies are recommended to register with the Centre for Local Business Development in Guyana 
via centreguyana.com or visit the center directly for training sessions relating to the oil and gas sector and other 
request for information opportunities. Please note, it’s not a requirement to register at the CLBD in order to access 
or respond to this RFI.  

 

Please direct any questions and responses to this EOI to: Frederick.spataro@upicorp.com  
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